
  
SPECIAL ATTENTION BIG CYPRESS RESERVATION 

UPDATED WILDFIRE ADVISORY  
March 28, 2022 

The winds from the wildfire have currently shifted northeast. Heavier smoke 
has been reported near Josie Billie Highway from Eloise Osceola Street 
north to Mabel T Frank Circle and near the airfield. Members of the tribal 

community with respiratory health related problems are encourage to limit 
their travels in the area impacted by the smoke. Also exercise caution when 
driving through the area. Emergency Management will continue to monitor 

the fire and provide updates as appropriate. 

 
If you have any questions, please call the Emergency Management 

Disaster Hotline 1-800-617-7514, press option 3. 
Website:  www.STOFEMD.com 

http://www.stofemd.com/

